
Training Programme for Childcare and Play Providers 

- Carmarthenshire 
 



Introduction 
 
This booklet provides details of all the Training courses  
provided by the Family Information, Childcare and Play  
Team and Flying Start Team  
 
 

 

Family Information, Childcare and  

Play Team 
 
The Family Information, Childcare and Play Team plan 

and co-ordinate mandatory training courses required by 

the Care Inspectorate Wales (C.I.W.) which are open to 

all childcare and play providers within Carmarthenshire. 

The courses include accredited Paediatric First Aid, 

Introduction to Child Protection, Basic Food Hygiene 

(Full and refresher) etc. 

 

These courses are heavily subsidised by the Local 

Authority and are restricted to two members of staff from 

each setting attending each course. To book on to these 

mandatory courses please contact the Family 

Information, Childcare and Play Team on 01267 246555 

(Monday to Friday). Further information about the range 

of services we currently offer can be accessed via: 

http://fis.carmarthenshire.gov.uk 



Flying Start Team 
 
Courses listed for Flying Start contracted nurseries are 

generally focused on improving quality practice and offer 

continuous professional development opportunities for 

childcare practitioners, leaders and managers. They do not 

focus on the mandatory courses required by CIW. They are 

primarily only for Flying Start Contracted Nurseries and are 

free of charge, are mostly delivered during working hours, 

which means backfill funding is available (subject to 

funding) to Flying Start settings only, in order to release 

staff to attend under their contractual agreements. 

 
In some cases where courses are not fully taken up by 

contracted settings, we can offer up empty places to 

the wider Childcare Sector (non-Flying Start contracted 

nurseries). Therefore we would encourage any non-

Flying Start childcare setting, nursery or playgroup to 

telephone 01554 742447 in order to put names on a 

waiting list. If places become available, named staff on the 

waiting list will be contacted and offered up places. But 

unfortunately backfill funding cannot be offered to non-

Flying Start settings. Further information about the range of 

services we currently offer can be accessed via: 

http://fis.carmarthenshire.gov.uk 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


